
JAPAN FILM WEEK in Ras Al Khaimah  

(3rd- 6th July, 2023) 

 

The Consulate-General of Japan in Dubai hosted a four-day "Japan Film Week" from 3 July to 6 

July in the Emirate of Ras Al Khaimah (RAK) as part of the Japan Foundation's Japanese film 

screening program, continuing on from last year. 

The film week was first held last year to commemorate the 50th anniversary of the establishment of 

diplomatic relations between Japan and the UAE, and was well received. With the generous support 

and cooperation of the Qasimi Foundation (The Sheikh Saud bin Saqr Al Qasimi Foundation for Policy 

Research) and the RAK Chamber of Commerce and Industry, we could organize the 2nd Japan Film 

Week with success. 

This year's Japan Film Week featured four Japanese live-action and animated films ("First 

Gentleman," "Neko Ninja", "Little Nights, little love", and "Children of the Sea") and welcomed 

about 170 people among Japan-lovers in RAK and other emirates with a wide range of backgrounds, 

including UAE nationals, expatriates, and Japanese residents, who enjoyed watching the Japanese 

films. 

 

      

 

 

 

[Screened Films] 

3rd July/ “First Gentleman”           4rd July/ “Neko Ninja”     

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

5th July/ “Little Nights, little love”              6th July/ “Children of the Sea” 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

[Support] 

 

 

 

 


